
Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  November 15, 2020 

WEEKEND MASSES: 
SATURDAYS AT 5PM 
SUNDAYS AT 10:30AM 
 

DAILY MASSES: 
TUESDAYS &  
THURSDAYS 8AM 
 

RECONCILIATION: 
SATURDAYS 3:30 - 4:30PM 
 

HOLY HOUR: 
WEDNESDAYS 6 - 7PM 

CONNECT: 

PHONE: (847) 433-0130  
  

ONLINE: 
www.icparish.org 
 

 
THE PARISH OFFICES 
ARE CLOSED UNTIL  
FURTHER NOTICE. 

OUR PARISH MISSION  
STATEMENT: 

 

To be an inspired  
and holy Catholic  
community of faith that 
embraces the challenges 
of being  a vibrant  
parish in today’s  
society. 
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serving our parish 

PASTOR 
Fr. Michael F. McMahon 
frmcmahon@icparish.org      

 
PASTOR EMERITUS 

Fr. Terrence A. McCarthy 
 
ASSISTING CLERGY 

Fr. Bruce Wren, LC 
bwren@legionaries.org 

 
DEACON 

Louie Vignocchi 
deaconlouie@icparish.org      

 
OPERATIONS MANAGER 

Natalie Hennigan 
 nhennigan@icparish.org 
 
DIR. OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
(PREP) 

Barb Cegielski 
 prepoffice@icparish.org 

 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE 

Mary Nelsen 
mnelsen@comcast.net 

 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE EMERITA 

Ann Moorman 
 
Co-Directors of Liturgical Music 

Juli Brubaker 
 jbrubaker@icparish.org 
 Gina Masland 

gmasland@icparish.org 
 
BULLETIN EDITOR 

Julie Salako 
bulletin@icparish.org 

 
PARISH CENTER OFFICE STAFF 

Celia Nares 
 cnares@icparish.org  

PARISH COUNCIL 
Julie Harrigan  
Steve Kriss   
Luisa Lara       
Miriam Trogi 

FINANCE COMMITTEE 
Donna Falzone 
Mark Gryl 
Marc Horner 

councils 

mass intentions 

Saturday, November 14 
8:00am:  Living and Deceased  
Parishioners of Immaculate  
Conception Parish  
5:00pm:  Parishioners of  
Immaculate  
Conception Parish 
Patrick C. Shields 
Otto Cortesi 
 

Sunday, November 15 
10:30am:  Joe and Frank Kolman 
Margaret Vena 
Crospen Paraison 
 

Monday, November 16 
8:00am:  Betty O’Sullivan 
 

Tuesday, November 17 
8:00am:  William, Sr. & Maria Vena 
Patrick C. Shields 

Wednesday, November 18 
8:00am:  Rena Menoni 
 

Thursday, November 19 
8:00am:  Domenico & Caterina Giunta 
 

Friday, November 20 
8:00am:  Betty O’Sullivan 
 

Saturday, November 21 
8:00am:  Rev. John P. Zeller 
5:00pm:  Amy Baldwin 
Gretchen Callahan 
Maria Rosa 
 

Sunday, November 22 
10:30am:  Parishioners of Immaculate  
Conception Parish  
Eugene & Cecelia Szymanski 
Rev. Larry Kelly 

Statement of Cardinal Blase J. Cupich  
on the 2020 Election 

 
As we now have the results of the election, it is good to  
remember that our strength in America lies in our unity. We 
commend all who had the courage to compete in the electoral 
process and participate in our democracy. We pray that the 
Lord will enlighten and sustain those elected in their service  
to all the people of our country. Let us also ask God to free  
our hearts of regrets and resentments, of pride and  
contemptuousness. Particularly in this time of pandemic, we 
must set aside whatever partisan concerns have divided us and 
turn our energy and passion to serving the common good. As 
Pope Francis has said, “God willing, after all this, we will think 
no longer in terms of ‘them’ and ‘those’, but only ‘us.’” 
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Fr. Mike’s Homiletter – November 15, 2020  Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Scripture:  Proverbs 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31;  Psalm 128:1-5; 1 Thessalonians 5:1-6;  
Matthew 25:14-30 
 

It is a relief to have come to the formal end of the election season, though the fact that we have 
such a process, with all its flaws, is something for which we should be grateful.  It is now time to 
pray for all the candidates – winners and losers.  We should pray that the winners fill their  
offices with grace and integrity and pray that the losers will learn from their experience and 
find other ways of using their talents for the common good.   
 

Our readings this week focus on action.  Last week’s readings hinted at the need to be practical, 
but this week’s readings are explicit.  Our first reading describes the “worthy wife”, though  
today that would also include the “worthy house-husband”.  The text we hear skips over other 
verses outlining a good number of other tasks which our version of “Wonder Woman” performs 
with grace and good will.  In any case, listening to even a partial inventory of her valuable  
qualities is exhausting.  But what is most noticeable – and most important - is that she does all 
these tasks and fills all these roles with love, and with concern for others outside of her  
household.  That is what makes her most valuable of all.  She is clearly one who is “alert and  
sober” awaiting the “day of the Lord” as Paul calls it.  She is a child of the light.  
 

The Gospel tells the familiar tale of the talents given to the servants of a stern master going on  
a journey.  We don’t know exactly how much a “talent” was in Biblical times, but scholars agree 
it was a large sum of money.  The Master entrusts his funds to his servants after considering 
their abilities – he knows their skills.  Two of the servants take what they are given and conduct 
their master’s business in his absence, successfully as it turns out.  Each has doubled his money 
when the master returns.  The third, confessing his fear of the master, returns only the sum he 
received, having carefully preserved it – buried in the ground.  The master is angry – what a 
surprise! – because the third servant did nothing but look for a risk-free way to get rid of his 
burden.  The master expected at least minimal effort – he could have put the money in the bank 
to earn interest. Interestingly, the third servant seems to have thought safety was the master’s 
first concern.  It certainly was the servant’s.  But the master’s response says otherwise.  The 
master expected him to take some risks.  It almost sounds as though the master would have 
been happier if he had invested badly, than not invested at all.  In other words, do something!  
 

The Master represents God, the source of all our gifts, including the gift of the Spirit to  
encourage and guide us.  The talents are all the gifts that we have – each one of us a unique  
bundle of skills, attitudes, aptitudes, interests and circumstances.  God has a plan for each of us, 
and those gifts, talents, have a role to play in our own growth and in the development of God’s 
world.  The Lord has returned to heaven, leaving his Church as our guide on earth.  We are  
supposed to use our gifts to go about the Lord’s business until he returns, when we too will be 
asked to account for our use of them.  Let us all try to be our own version of a “worthy wife” – or 
house-husband.     
 

Peace!   
Father Mike 



Food for Thought… 
The Incarnation is the ultimate reason why the service of 
God cannot be divorced from the service of men.   
      

             -Dietrich Bonhoeffer, The Cost of Discipleship                                                    

AROUND THE PARISH 

NO FORKS, BUT STILL CORKS 
 

Dear fellow parishioners, 
  

For a list of wines for this year’s Corks (no Forks) please 
email nhennigan@icparish.org. We’ve covered a wide 
range, both as far as origin and as price is concerned. All 
wines are at - or below – regular retail price, and our  
parish will receive generous ‘commissions’ on all of them. 
  

I hope that many of you will find some wines to your  
liking, and order for the upcoming Holidays. If I may  
answer any questions, do not hesitate to reach out to me 
at 847-736-2130. I have one last request: Knightsbridge’s 
offer to ship any order at $10 is very generous, and not a 
profitable proposition for them; may I ask you to only use 
that option if you order a ‘certain’ amount of wine? 
  
Thanks so much, and God bless! 
Hans  

 
 
 
 
 

We are looking for someone to help with laundering 
and ironing purificators, chalice cloths and towels. 
This ministry is not grand or large but a very  
necessary ministry which is significant in its’  
purpose. 
 

We do not always have to do grand things or things 
that are costly. This ministry is not done by priests, 
nor the deacon but by dedicated people who would 
like to help. 
 

Please search your hearts and pray about this  
ministry.  If you are able to assist your assistance 
would be greatly appreciated. Please contact the  
Parish Office at nhennigan@icparish.org or call the 
office at 847-433-0130. 
 

Thank you to Elizabeth Podolski!!! Elizabeth has 
been doing this ministry and has quiet angel to help 
our parish with this. 
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Join us for our  
Thanksgiving Day Mass 
Thursday, November 26 

 9am 
 



ONLINE RESOURCES 
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